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Dr. Anne Nielsen, New Fruit 
Entomologist Joins Rutgers 
Cooperative Extension 
 Anne L. Nielsen is the fruit entomology extension 
specialist located at RAREC in Bridgeton, NJ.  Her re-
sponsibilities include tree fruit, small fruit (excluding 
blueberries and cranberries) and grapes. Dr. Nielsen 
joins Rutgers aft er postdoctoral research experiences 
at UC Davis and Michigan State University. Happy 
to be returning to Rutgers, where she completed her 
dissertation under the direction of George Hamilton, 
Anne’s research will focus on developing and refi n-
ing phenologi-
cal models for 
key pest spe-
cies. Th is ba-
sic research is 
combined with 
i n f o r m a t i o n 
on the physiol-
ogy and behav-
ior of insects 
into manage-
ment programs 
that are both 
economical ly 
and environ-
mentally sus-
tainable. Cur-
rently, much of 
this research 
is focused on 
invasive spe-
cies, particu-
larly Halyomor-
pha halys, the 
Brown Marmo-
rated Stink Bug.  
Anne’s disserta-

tion was on the biology of BMSB and was among the 
fi rst to study this pest in the USA. Her laboratory also 
evaluates monitoring, biological control, and the inte-
gration of management tactics to provide a systems-
level approach.  Th is multiple tactic approach is the 
center of a new $2.67 million USDA multi-state grant 
she is leading on BMSB. She looks forward to fi nding 
solutions for NJ fruit growers so that we can continue 
to provide local quality foods. 

Dr. Anne Nielsen, RCE Fruit Entomologist, visits a wine grape block at Terhune Or-
chards, Princeton, NJ with owner Gary Mount.  Photo credit:  Win Cowgill.
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Stark Bro’s Nurseries & Orchards Co.

now is the time to order. 

To guarantee best selection from our crop, call 800-435-8733 today!

A Growing Legacy Since 1816

http://www.starkbros.com/

